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Celebrating  
50 YEARS  

of helping kids 
reach their  

full potential and 
looking forward  

to the next  
50 years!
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LETTER FROM THE  
BOARD PRESIDENT & CEO
Dear Friends,

In 2017, Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley 
proudly celebrated 50 years of helping kids reach 
their full potential. We started small, with just 
a Quonset hut and a few dozen kids back in the 
1960s. Today, we are making a difference to more 
than 10,800 children each year in seven dedicated 
facilities, built to make the most of kids’ out of 
school time.  Your support is what has made it 
possible for the Club to grow, change, and do 
all that we can to meet our community’s ever-
growing need for top quality youth programs. 

For 50 years, the Boys & Girls Club has been giving 
the kids in our community the help they need to grow 
up to be somebody great. With such a long history 
in this community, if you live in Huntington Beach 
or Fountain Valley, we guarantee that some of your 
friends, neighbors, and colleagues grew up at the Club 
and it helped shaped them into who they are today. 

While we look back with pride on all that we have 
accomplished, making a difference to the kids who 
have needed us the most over the last decades, we 
know one thing for sure. The work isn’t done yet. 
Today more than ever, the kids need us to step 
up and help. We want them to grow up to have a 
great future and we know you do, too.  The kids 
in our community deserve a place to become 
the great people they are meant to be, using all 
their gifts, talents, and potential to the fullest. 

The Club helps kids succeed in every area of life 
thanks to programming focused on academics, 
life skills, character building, career development, 
athletics, recreation, the arts, family support and 
more. That’s all because of you, choosing to be 
part of the Boys & Girls Club family and being as 
generous as you can as a donor and a volunteer. 

When you make that commitment to our 
community’s kids, you are changing lives for the 
better. Giselle, a Club member at our Oak View 
Branch recently told us, “Before the Boys & Girls 
Club opened up, I couldn’t imagine a future for 
myself outside of Oak View.” She imagined her future 
playing out in poverty, in a neighborhood filled with 
gangs. “Now, I’m going to be the first person in my 
family to go to college next year, and I know there are 
great things ahead in my future. I wouldn’t be where 
I am today without the Club.” As you can see, your 
support has a profound influence on the lives of the 
kids in our community who need the Club the most. 

Thank you for being with us through our first 50 years 
and we’re so glad that you’re part of the Boys & Girls 
Club family as we look ahead to the next 50 years 
of making a difference to our community’s kids! 

With gratitude,

Steve Nagel	 Tanya Hoxsie
President 		 Chief Executive Officer 
Board of Directors

Our 
Mission...
is to inspire and enable  

the healthy development  

of all young people,  

especially those  

who need us most,  

to realize  

their full potential  

as productive, 

responsible,  

and caring members  

of our community.
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There’s something very special about our Kingston 
Technology Family Campus. The three building 
complex, with a preschool, school age Club, and a 
gymnasium, is located on campus at Golden West 
College, a community college in Huntington Beach. 
This special location offers tremendous potential for 
educational opportunities for both kids and parents. 

At the Family Campus, the Club serves infants through 
teens, and the college picks up right where the Club 
leaves off. We want kids to grow up feeling like going 
to college is the natural thing to do after high school. 
But, the Club believes we can’t give kids the expectation 
of going to college without backing it up by preparing 
them to succeed in college. From our youngest kids 
to our teens, the Club makes it a top priority to get 
kids on track and help them succeed in school.   

In summer 2017, the Club bused 150 kids from the Oak 
View neighborhood to the Family Campus’s Pacific Life 
Foundation Branch every day. Oak View is a one square 
mile community in Huntington Beach where 10,000 
people are living in extreme poverty. Most parents are 
unable to help with schoolwork due to a language barrier 
and their own lack of formal education. Many of the 
kids are struggling academically. In fact, at the start of 
the summer, more than half the kids were reading below 
grade level. The Club stepped in to make a big difference. 

All summer long, the kids from Oak View joined in the 
Pacific Life Foundation Branch’s regular programming 
and also had a special reading program just for them. For 
an hour a day, kids read and did activities that brought 
literature to life, like acting out scenes from the books, 
writing a new ending for a story, illustrating a scene 
from a story, and having group discussions. The summer 
reading program made a big difference. 84% of all the 
kids in the program improved their reading by at least 
one full grade level. Half improved by two grade levels. 
Some kids even improved their reading by 5 grade levels!

The learning didn’t stop there. After kids finished their 
reading program hour, they had free choice of any 
activity at the Club. Those activities were full of fun 
opportunities for learning! Kids got to do fun STEAM 
challenges like building a bridge, a pulley system, a 
musical instrument, and a simple circuit. They made 
a solar system, launched rockets, made moon sand, 
and made constellation art. They even got to explore a 
space museum in New York City via a Skype tour with a 
docent there! The kids made fossil replicas, created “cave 
paintings,” dug for dinosaur bones, found prehistoric 
plants and bugs in amber, made a volcano, and tons 
more activities throughout the summer.  Thanks to 
hands-on FUN projects, instead of experiencing summer 
learning loss, kids at the Club were gaining ground all 
summer and started the school year ready for success! 

A PLACE TO  
BECOME EDUCATED
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84% 
of ALL the kids in 

the KidzLit summer 

reading program 

improved at least  

one grade level. 
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How you 
CHANGED  
LIVES  
in 2017



70%  

of the Club’s 10,800+ 

members come from 

Huntington Beach and 

Fountain Valley. 

30%  

come from 66 cities 

throughout Orange 

County and surrounding 

areas. 
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Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley is much more 
than just a safe place for kids to spend their out of school 
time. We’re here to help kids reach their full potential. 
To accomplish that big goal, we start small, with kids’ 
most basic needs, like making sure they get enough to 
eat or have clothes to wear. In 2017, more community 
partners than ever stepped up to help the Club give kids 
just what they need to thrive. Here are just a few of the 
amazing ways that community partners helped the Boys 
& Girls Club meet the needs of kids and families in 2017. 

•	 The Club partnered with 43 schools in 
four school districts to provide before and 
after school care for their students.

•	 Our Kingston Fountain Valley Branch got a brand 
new playground for the kids thanks to KaBOOM!, 
Foresters Financial, Kingston Technology, and 
many local businesses and groups who helped fund 
it and the 200 volunteers from throughout the 
community who built the playground in one day! 

•	 Every child at the Club’s school age branches gets 
a healthy meal every day they come to the Club 
thanks to partnerships with Chef Bruno Serato’s 
Caterina’s Club and Second Harvest Food Bank.

•	 Kids in our Twilight Education project get 
backpacks full of food for the weekend thanks 
to the generosity of Surf City Rotary Club.

•	 The children in our programs who are most in  
need were able to buy clothing essentials and shoes  
through partnerships with the Huntington Beach  
Auto Dealers Association, Assistance League, and  
Surf City Rotary Club.

•	 Kids at our Oak View Branch got backpacks full  
of school supplies at the start of the school year 
thanks to donations from Kingston Technology.

•	 Children received toys and special holiday 
experiences to remember through partnerships 
with Orange County Toy Collaborative, Surf City 
Rotary Club, Fountain Valley Kiwanis, Hyundai 
Motor America, and many other generous partners.

•	 Parents got help going back to school thanks to 
scholarships from Golden West College for college 
students’ children to attend the Boys & Girls Club’s 
on-campus preschool and after school programs. 

We can’t thank these community partners enough for  
helping the Club make a difference to families in all the  
ways that they need the most! If you have a special  
idea for a community partnership or you’d like to help 
the kids at the Club as a volunteer, you can contact 
Development Director Laura Portier-LaLumiere at  
714-309-4962 or laura@bgchv.com. 
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Whether they are stars on the stage or the sports arena, 
kids at the Boys & Girls Club are given a chance to 
shine through the ClubHouse Academy Center for 
the Performing Arts and Fitness. The Club offers 101 
performing arts and fitness classes every week in dance, 
theatre, gymnastics, martial arts, music, and more. The 
Club’s arena soccer and basketball leagues teach kids 
the fundamentals of the game and give every kid the 
chance to be a star player with more than 950 games 
played annually by nearly 1,700 league members.  

In 2017, three of the Club’s members earned national 
recognition for their accomplishments, commitment, 
and dedication through the Hank Aaron Chasing 
the Dream scholarship. This scholarship program 
helps talented youth pursue their gifts by supporting 
the cost of furthering their skills in their special 
talent area. These scholarships are given to just 44 
Boys & Girls Club members nationwide. The Club 
is extremely proud that, this year, three of this elite 
group of talented teens come from our Club! Club 
members Amanda Hay and Sydney Horner are both 
pursuing their talents in the performing arts, focusing 
on dance and theater, and Club member Aaron 
Perez is chasing his dream on the basketball court. 

Year after year, the Club’s performing arts and sports 
programs help youth overcome their personal 
challenges and fulfill their own unique potential. 

Chasing the Dream scholarship winner Sydney Horner 
shared her story of how the Club’s arts program helped 
her overcome a severe social anxiety disorder in Boys 
& Girls Clubs of America’s 2017 video contest, called 
#BGCmade. Her video got thousands of votes on social 
media and ultimately earned a $1,000 grant for the arts 
programs at the Club that have helped Sydney so much. 

In the video, Sydney says, “I know for certain that 
I would not be who I am today without the Club. 
In these past 9 years, I have changed from a child 
fearful of never being able to communicate with 
others and live to her full potential to a young woman 
who is confident, unafraid, and ready to enter into 
a great future with the amazing potential the Club 
has given me. I am 100% Boys & Girls Club made.” 

Your support has helped build the Club’s arts and 
sports programs into something extraordinary that 
truly changes children’s lives for the better, even 
laying the foundation for successful careers in these 
competitive fields for our alumni. We are proud 
that their great futures started at the Boys & Girls 
Club. As we look forward to the next 50 years, we 
thank you for your continued support that will give 
countless more children a place to become actors, 
dancers, musicians, and athletes who are fulfilling 
their potential and becoming their best selves.   
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101
performing arts  

and fitness classes  

offered every week. 

953 
official sports  

games played  

in 2017  

with family  

and friends  

cheering kids on.

How you 
CHANGED  
LIVES  
in 2017

9



digital arts

105  

computers are  

available for kids  

to use every day at  

our Club sites.
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Most people might think that everyone has a home 
computer with internet access these days. But, that 
simply isn’t the case, especially for low-income 
families like the ones the Club serves. According 
to Pew Research, among all households, more than 
25% do not have home computer internet access. 
Among low-income families, the number who have 
no home computer internet access jumps to 47%. 

Nearly half of low-income households like those the 
Club serves can’t provide their kids with the educational 
opportunities that come with having access to the 

internet and computer technology. The Club has 
computers available for kids to help bridge that gap 
and make sure that kids from low-income backgrounds 
are not falling behind their more affluent peers when 
it comes to technology access and education. 

Each of our Clubs has a technology lab with 20 
or more computers that kids can use to complete 
their homework. Our teen centers, kindergarten 
classrooms and even our preschool classrooms are also 
equipped with computers to help kids learn the latest 
technology. Thanks to their time at the Club, kids can 
type papers and do internet research to keep up with 
their homework. They can extend their learning using 
programs like Khan Academy and Gigi math. They can 
play fun computer games, learn coding, and lots more.

In 2017, the Club took its digital arts programming 
to the next level and introduced kids to the Adobe 
Creative Cloud family of programs. Kids had lessons 
in how to use real world programs like PhotoShop, 
Illustrator, and more. Kids loved getting to use the same 
programs as the professionals to bring their creativity 
and imagination to life on their computer screens. 
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The Club teams up with local community groups 
to offer a truly unique program in our community 
to help the kids who really need extra support – 
the Twilight Education Project. This program is 
designed to help English Language Learner families 
from low-income backgrounds. Every member 
of the family, from babies, to school age kids, 
to teens, and even parents, all get the chance to 
learn and build the foundation for a better life. 

Three nights per week throughout the entire school 
year, the Boys & Girls Club’s fleet of buses picks up 
whole families from 24 street corners throughout 
Huntington Beach, Fountain Valley, and Westminster 
and brings them to Golden West College. Once they 
arrive, the whole family gets the chance to learn. Moms 
and dads get ESL (English as a Second Language) 
education, job skills training, and workshops in 
early childhood education topics and life skills. 
School age kids get homework help, tutoring, 
mentoring, and enrichment programs. Preschoolers 
get English language focused instruction that helps 
them enter kindergarten on a more even footing 
with their English speaking peers. Babies as young 
as eight weeks get loving care while their parents 
and big brothers and sisters are learning. Since the 

program runs right through the dinner hour, healthy 
meals are provided each night for the children.  

What makes this program so special is that it is a 
real partnership, in all the best senses of the word. In 
Twilight, the Boys & Girls Club works together with 
Huntington Beach City School District, Huntington 
Beach Union High School District’s Huntington Beach 
Adult School, Ocean View School District, Fountain 
Valley School District, Westminster School District, 
and Golden West College. This group has been 
working together as a team for 15 years to make this 
program available to the families that need it. More 
than 400 children and parents participate each year. 

In 2017, as a result of participating in Twilight, nearly 
half of parents got a job, a raise or a promotion. 96% 
of parents reported that their kids were doing better in 
school. 97% of parents said they were more involved 
in their children’s education.  And, 94% of parents 
reported being able to understand their child’s teachers 
and school administrators better. This program gets 
results and it makes a big difference for the families 
who need it most. Best of all, thanks to supporters 
like you, every family that needs it can access this 
program because it is 100% free for families! 

A PLACE TO  
BECOME SUCCESSFUL
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Twilight breaks 

down every barrier 

to success. It's 

scheduled after the 

workday, childcare 

and transportation are 

provided, and it’s  

100% free!

How you 
CHANGED  
LIVES  
in 2017
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Consider joining an 

elite group of caring 

community members 

who invest $50,000 

or more in the Club’s 

ENDOWMENT to 

ensure that the 

Club is here for 

generations of 

children to come.

Celebrating our Past
•

Securing our Future

How you 
CHANGED  
LIVES  
in 2017



As Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley celebrated 
its 50th year of changing children’s lives for the better, 
the organization established an endowment fund that 
will help make sure the Club is here for the next 50 years 
to keep helping the kids who need the Club the most. 

As you know, the Club is a financially stable 50 year old 
institution that operates on a balanced budget. However, 
even the most stable institutions need a safety net. Your 
support of this new endowment fund will make a big 
difference in these important ways. First, your support 
of the endowment will ensure that the Club can remain 
stable in times of unforeseeable challenges, whether 
large or small, such as a change in the economy that 
negatively affects charitable giving or a counted on local 
funding source changing its giving focus. Second, your 
support of the endowment will help the organization 
stay competitive, by offering top quality programming in 
outstanding facilities, run by exceptional staff. Lastly, your 
gift will allow the Club to pursue opportunities for growth 
that it might not otherwise be able to take advantage of. 
With your support, the Club will continue to meet our 
community’s growing needs for generations to come.

There are more children every day who need the Club in 
their lives, so the Boys & Girls Club is constantly growing. 
Over the last 50 years, the organization has gone from 
reaching just a few dozen children in its earliest days 
to now helping more than 10,800 children each year.

As our community’s needs grow and change, so does 
the Boys & Girls Club. That’s why over the years, the 
Club has grown from one site to seven, including two 
preschools, four school age Clubs, and a performing arts 
and fitness center. 50 years ago, only kids who were within 
walking distance could benefit from the Club. Today, the 
Club owns 18 yellow school buses that transport kids 
to and from 43 schools in five local school districts. By 
bringing the kids throughout Huntington Beach, Fountain 
Valley, and the surrounding communities to the Club, 
the Club is able to help more children more often.

Thanks to donors like you, including an elite group 
of investors in Club 50 who have committed to 
giving $50,000 or more to the endowment, the Club’s 
endowment will help the organization continue to 
rise to new challenges and meet our community’s 
ever-growing need for quality youth programming. 
Whatever the next 50 years bring, your gift will make 
sure that the Club is ready to reach more children 
every day, changing their lives for the better. 

Ready to learn more about the endowment or Club 50? 
Call Laura at 714-309-4962 or email laura@bgchv.com.

A PLACE TO  
BECOME INVESTED IN THE...
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NEXT 50 YEARS  

Celebrating our Past
•

Securing our Future
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A PLACE TO BECOME

1981-82
Girls & Boys Club of Fountain 
Valley-Huntington Beach 
(formerly Girls Club) moves 
to Huntington Beach and 
opens Kid Connection Branch, 
Learning Center Preschool 
and ClubHouse Academy. 

1982
Huntington Beach and 
Fountain Valley Boys & 
Girls Clubs merge forming 
the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Huntington Valley (BGCHV). 

1974
Girls Club of Fountain Valley  
opens its doors. 

1979-1982
All three Clubs become co-ed.

1992
The Huntington Beach Branch 
opens at McCallen Park. 

1995-1996
BGCHV merges with Girls 
& Boys Club of FV–HB, 
making BGCHV the largest 
youth-serving organization 
in the community.

1997
The Kingston Branch  
opens at Mile Square Park  
in Fountain Valley.

A 50-Year 
Journey of 

Helping  
Kids Reach 
Their Full 
Potential

1967
Boys Club of Huntington 
Beach and Fountain Valley 
Boys Club are founded.



17

2003
The Club partners with local 
school districts to launch the 
Twilight Education Project, 
a program that helps low-
income English language 
learner families succeed. 

2005
BGCHV begins operating 
the Golden West College 
Child Development Center, 
beginning a new partnership 
with the college. 

2006
The ClubHouse Academy 
performing arts and fitness 
programs get a dedicated 
center in Fountain Valley. 

2011
The Club opens the Robert 
Mayer Child Development 
Preschool, the first of  
three buildings to be built  
on Golden West College’s  
campus. 

2012
The Oak View Branch opens, 
serving Huntington Beach’s 
most impoverished community. 

2015
The Club reaches the major 
milestone of serving 10,000  
youth each year!

2016
The Club opens the Pacific 
Life Foundation Branch and 
the Harry and Jaynne Boand 
Gymnasium, completing 
the 3-building Kingston 
Technology Family Campus 
at Golden West College. 

2017
The Club celebrates 50 
years of helping children 
reach their full potential.

To better serve the community, the Clubs offered programs over the years at school sites 
that closed when the properties were sold and developed into housing tracts (Bushard 
Middle School, Lighthouse Lane, Nieblas School). The main journey is reflected above.



Program Related Revenue	 $	 6,050,765		
Contributions		  628,310	
Special Event Fundraising		  540,400 
Membership Dues		  69,110		
	 	 	
Total Revenue	 $	 7,288,585	

REVENUE	
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WHERE OUR FUNDING COMES FROM
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Contributions

8.6%
Special Event  
Fundraising

7.4%

Membership  
Dues

1%

Program  
Related
Revenue

83%

EXPENSE	
Program Services to Youth	 $ 6,123,642
Management & General Operating		  680,137
Capital Improvements & Repairs		  381,243
Fundraising		  193,830
	 	 	

Total Expense	 $ 7,378,852

Unaudited and without depreciation.

Families in need received $760,320 in scholarship  
assistance thanks to generous donors in 2017.

HOW WE USE OUR RESOURCES0
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.

Fundraising

2.6% Management & 
General Operating

9.2%
Capital  
Improvements 
& Repairs to  
Youth Facilities

5.2%

Program  
Services
to Youth

83%

Before any program 

scholarships 

are applied, the 

Club’s after school 

programs already 

cost about  

60% less  
than the average 

cost of care for 

school age kids in 

Orange County.*

*2017 Conditions of Children  
in Orange County Report

A PLACE TO  
BECOME ACCOUNTABLE

How you 
CHANGED  
LIVES  
in 2017



A PLACE TO  
BECOME A MEMBER

Program Related Revenue	 $	 6,050,765		
Contributions		  628,310	
Special Event Fundraising		  540,400 
Membership Dues		  69,110		
	 	 	
Total Revenue	 $	 7,288,585	

ETHNICITY  
OF MEMBERS
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MEMBERSHIP GROWTH SINCE 2001
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Other  
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Served

7,364

472
765

2,202

20,000+

2017 MEMBERSHIP TOTAL=10,803

88¢  

of every dollar raised  

is spent directly on  

the kids. 

75%  

of children at our Clubs 

are from low/moderate 

income families. 

Families in need  

received 

$760,320  

in scholarship 

assistance  

thanks to generous  

donors in 2017. 
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BOARD MEMBERS 2017 ADMINISTRATIVE LEADERSHIP TEAM

Tanya Hoxsie
Chief Executive Officer

SUPPORT SERVICES:
Laura Portier-LaLumiere
Director of Development

Keith Moore 
Director of Transportation

DIRECT SERVICES: 
Ryan Brenes, Unit Director 
Kingston Branch  
Fountian Valley 

Samantha Hour, Unit Director
Robert Mayer  
Child Development Preschool

Sem Ibrahim, Unit Director
ClubHouse Academy

Chelo Loshak, Unit Director
Learning Center  
Child Development Preschool

Approximately 200 trained individuals comprise 
the professional staff at the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Huntington Valley. Listed below is our Administrative 
Leadership Team. Not included are our Program 
Directors, Preschool Teachers, Youth Development 
Professionals, Office Managers and Assistants, Bus 
Drivers, League Coordinators, Sports Referees, Special 
Projects Staff, Contracted Performing and Fine Arts 
Instructors, and Facility Related Support Staff.

Board of Directors

Alex A. Accetta*
Dr. Kazuto Augustus
Dave Barr*
HB Council Member  
  Patrick Brenden
FV Council Member 
  John Collins
Carolyn Craft
Shirley Dettloff* 
Deena Dinh
Resa Evans
HB City Attorney  
  Michael Gates
Cathy Green
Bob Hoxsie*
Jim Katapodis 
Ron Kupferstein
Tuyen Pham
John Rich*
HB Fire Chief  
  David Segura
Jennifer Shepard
Brian Ton

* Past President

Officers

FV Council Member
Steve Nagel
PRESIDENT

HB Police Chief
Robert Handy
VICE PRESIDENT

Tom Ross
TREASURER

Nancy Monte-Frye
SECRETARY

Mike Haynes*
PAST PRESIDENT

Board of Governors

Ed Arnold 
Brian Bassaline 
Keith Bohr
Donna Gray 
Brigadier General  
  Al Guidotti (Ret.)*
Ken Jacobs
Ray Kromer
RJ Mayer
Tom McDaniel
Ann Meyers-Drysdale 
Kevin Morrissey 
Linda Moulton-Patterson
Cathy Schulte

Art Groeneveld
Executive Director

Kim Nguyen
Director of Finance

John Pham
Director of Operations & Facilities 
 

Alejandra Morales,  
Program Director
Family Support Services 

Tim Nolan, Unit Director
Haynes Family 
Huntington Beach Branch

Gricel Voigt, Unit Director 
Pacific Life Foundation Branch,  
Huntington Beach 

 

100% 
of our Board of 

Directors support 

the Club by making 

financial donations 

and giving generously 

of their time as 

volunteers. 
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$100,000 -$999,999
JMG Security Systems

$50,000 -$99,999
Orange County Transportation Authority
Surf City Rotary Club of Huntington Beach

$25,000 -$49,999
Anonymous
Children’s Bureau

Resa Evans & David Theil
Bob & Tanya Hoxsie

Ron & Merri Kupferstein
Los Angeles Times Family Fund

Lusardi Construction Company
John L. Rich

$10,000 -$24,999
Boys & Girls Clubs of America
Brenden Mann Foundation
DJM Capital Partners, Inc.
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Faris Lee Investments & Fortus 
  Property Group

Fountain Valley Body Works
G & M Oil Company
O.L. Halsell Foundation
Mike & Michele Haynes
The Haynes Fund

Informative Research
Kingston Technology Company
Kiwanis Club of Fountain Valley
David & Angela Lee
Kevin & Kelly Morrissey

Opus Community Foundation
Pacific Life Foundation
Peter & Caroline Shaver
Wells Fargo Foundation
Don & Priscilla Willis

$5,000 -$9,999
John Bishop & Barbara Nieto
Boand Family Foundation
Disney VoluntEARS  
  Community Fund
Sam Greco
Al & Pat Guidotti
Hank Aaron Chasing the Dream  
  Foundation

Jim Haskett
Rick & Tami Horstmann
Huntington Beach Downtown  
  Business Improvement District
Ken & Eileen Jacobs
Isabella Lopez
McDaniel Family Foundation

Tom & Pat McDaniel
MR & JM Fisher Family, LP
Steve & Nina Nagel
Larry Nodland
George & Marcela Pearson
Poseidon Water, LLC
The Rite Aid Foundation 

KidCents
Jim & Wendy Roache
Sakioka Company, LLC
Mark & Jennifer Shepard
Southern California Edison
Waterfront Beach Resort,  
  A Hilton Hotel

Your generosity 

changed

10,803 
kids’ lives for  

the better! 

Their great futures 

start with YOU!
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A PLACE TO  
BECOME GRATEFUL 

THANK YOU  
to our  
2017 
DONORS  

The Club extends its most heartfelt  
thanks to our inaugural

               MEMBERS
Resa Evans & Dave Theil

Bob & Tanya Hoxsie

Your commitment to securing the  
Club’s future is inspiring!



222222

$2,500 -$4,999
Accenture
Alex & Sally Accetta
AltaMed Health Services
Ed & Dixie Arnold
The Boeing Company
California Resources 
  Corporation
Chevron

Community Bank
Custom Building Products
Disneyland Resort
Enterprise Fleet Management
ExecuCar
Michael & Kelly Gates
Golden West College  
  Foundation

Lotte Gopalakrishnan
Cheryl Harris
Dennis & Debra Hashin
Hoxsie Builders, Inc.
Huntington Beach  
  Auto Dealers
Huntington Beach Hospital
Huntington Beach Police 
  Officers’ Foundation

Hyatt Regency Huntington 
  Beach Resort & Spa
Manfred Lassahn
Gary & Vicki Lindman
Los Caballeros Racquet  
  & Sports Club
Mangiamo Gelato
Lia Marie

Scott & Barbara Marino
Meyers & Burnett
Brad & Lyla Moll
Norm Reeves Honda  
  of Huntington Beach
Billy O’Connell
Pacific Premier Bank
Tom & Kathy Ross

Satori Law Group, Inc.
Debra Schroeder
Surf City Print
Tattoo Gallery
Therese Plunkett Foundation
Wink & Sandi Williams
Derek & Sue Wimmer
Yamaha Motor Corporation

$1,000 -$2,499
AES Huntington Beach
Alakor Charitable Foundation
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Jon Archibald
Jeanine Ardolina
Dave & Karen Barr
Steve & Pat Bone
Pat & Antoinette Brenden
Paul & Sylvia Bush
California Classics
Louise Callens & James Walker 
Gisela Campagne
Luis & Esmeralda Campos
Corey & Heather Capps
Care Ambulance Service, Inc.
Debbie Cavanaugh

Center Club
Cheung’s Rattan & Imports
City National Bank  
  Orange County
City of Fountain Valley
Coast Community College  
  District Foundation
Commercial Van Interiors, Inc.
Jamie Davies & Mai Nguyen
Issa & Merissa Demes
Bob & Shirley Dettloff
Vu & Deena Dinh
Doubletree by Hilton Hotel -  
  Orlando
Dufour Insurance Services
Dunlap Insurance

Edinger Medical Group
Eureka Bearing
Farmers & Merchants Bank
Felt Bicycles
Fountain Valley Community  
  Foundation
Golden West College
Daniel & Daniela Gonzalez
Tom & Judy Graham
Peter & Cathy Green
Art & Kyla Groeneveld
Arthur & Pat Groeneveld
Hotel Villa del Palmar at the  
  Islands of Loreto
Loretta Hoxsie
Huntington Beach Firefighter’s  
  Association

Huntington Beach Police and  
  Community Foundation
Huntington Executive Park
Jeff & JoAnn Hyder
JRA Construction
Kiwanis Club of  
  Huntington Beach
Steve & Kathy Knight
Knotts Berry Farm
Kohl’s Department Stores
Ed Laird
Lifeline Ambulance  
 Company
Lisack, Inc.
Manufactured Housing  
  Educational Trust

Ed Martell
Melissa’s/World Variety  
  Produce, Inc.
Davey & Paula O’Reilly
Tuyen & Mimi Pham
Rainbow Environmental Services
Robert Koury Properties
Robert Mayer Child  
  Development Preschool  
  Parents & Staff
Salesforce
James & Cathy Schulte
Seashore Pest Control
Steven Silver
Simple Green
Southern California Gas  
  Company

Charles & Georgann Stay
Chris Stehman &  
  Sheri Sterner
Super Shuttle
Robert Taddeo
Mike & Shannon Taylor
Nolan & Nicole Thompson
Toyota of Huntington Beach
David & Pauline Truong
Tutton Financial Services
Union Bank
United Airlines
Paul & Connie Wakim
Olesya Williams
Yap & Little CPA’s
Richard & Alice Zamboni

$500 -$999
Andaz Napa
Anonymous
Arribas Brothers
Linda Balani
Bruce Berman
Mark & Alice Bertolacini
Larry & Susan Bjork
Bill & Jana Blair
Bradford Renaissance Portraits
Gordon Brown & Lynn Keitz
Wes Bryan & Terri Zwick 
Pamela Burket-Fishbein
Jerry & Ana Maria Bustillo
California Swaging & Cable  
  Products Co.
Alice Callens
Bill & Tracy Cameron

Jerry & Lilli Cutler
Adam & AnnMarie Cutrell
Tony DeSantis
Duke’s Huntington Beach
E & B Natural Resources  
  Mgmt. Corp.
Steve & Victoria Farnsworth
Curtis & Cathy Farrell
Kevin Finn
Mark & Laura Flores
Raymond Fujii 
Rick & Ann Fuller
Nancy & Patrick Gallagher
Get Real Recovery
Kelly Gibson
Tammy Glidden
Lary Gonzales

Mary Grande
Harry & Meline Guldjian
Carmen & Barbara Gullo
Dick & Barbara Hughes
Jeff & Barbara Huss
Hyatt Regency Bellevue
Hyatt Regency Lake Tahoe
Hyatt Regency Monterey 
   Hotel & Spa
Hyatt Regency Phoenix
Hyatt Regency San Francisco
Thomas & Angela Jackson
Brent & Katharine Kanitra
Jim & Vivian Katapodis
Kristen Keizer
King Medical Supply  
  of California, Inc.

Shirley Knopf
Barry Kudlak
Laird Coatings
Larry & Debbie Lipman
Frank Lopez
Lorin Backe Photography
John & Clarice Marcin
Oscar & Tammy Mazariego
Marla McGee
Tom & Naomi Moon
Jim & Rosemary Moreno
Nirve Sports, Ltd.
Stephen & Diana O’Kane
Warren & Ann Owens
Bill & Bonnie Portier
Progressive Community  
  Management

PRP Wine International
Curt & Connie Rach
George & Micki Rach
Ralphs Community 
Contributions - Kroger
Ransom IT Services
Razor
Red Oak Investments, LLC
Norma Rice
Mike & Shannon Rocha
Helen Rothgeb
Scott & Randi Sandberg
John Schroeder
Richard & Phyllis Schwartz
SeaCliff Country Club
SeaCliff Realty
Cindy & Steve Shannon

Guy Shigeta
Bob & Mary Lou Shlaudeman
Suja
Terra Lago
Tiodize, Inc
Christopher & Michele  
  Townsend
Mark & Kim Tucker
Janet Vickers
Virginia McCallum Trust
Shaun & Gricel Voigt
John & Christine Weispfenning
Judy Williams
Spencer & Stephanie Wilson
Yakult U.S.A. Inc.
Jason & Rebecca Zambanini
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$250 -$499
Mike & Anne Adams
Pat & Grace Adams
Brian & Nancy Ahern
Eileen Anderson
Sharon Anderson
Angels Baseball
Patricia Apel
Ayres Hotels
Gary & Katalin Bassett
Keith Bohr
Stephen Bollinger
William Borg
Samuel & Arnetta Boulton
Armida Brashears
Gerardo Bustillo
Freddie Cerda

Megan Chang
Combined Federal Campaign  
  of Greater SoCal
Steve & Carolyn Craft
Denise Denny
Devon Doan
Dream Dinners Fountain Valley
Ann Meyers Drysdale
Armando & Annie Duarte
Jim & Evelyn Duncan
Diane Dwyer
Fabbri
Fletcher Jones Motor Cars
Fountain Valley Skating Center
Fred’s Mexican Cafe
Frogg’s Bounce House

Norma Gibbs
Kathryn Goddard
William and Marie-Lou Godinez
Cherie Gordon
Frank Govern
Eric Gurley
Robert & Jennifer Handy
Lisa Hinkson
Kevin & Rumelia Hizon
Andy & Kate Holmes
Jules Hooper
Bryn & Allison Horner
Chris & Emily Hossellman
Hurley International, LLC
Hyatt Regency Houston- 
  Galleria

Hyatt Regency La Jolla
Hyatt Regency Newport Beach
Hyatt Regency Sacramento
Hyatt Regency Santa Clara
Indian Wells Tennis Garden
Sheila Karagah
LA Galaxy Foundation
Dave LaCascia
Amy Lammers
Manchester Grand Hyatt  
  San Diego
Vanessa Mansilla
Janet Marlow
Sean McDonough
Mile Square Golf Course
Charlene Miller

Nancy Monte-Frye
Erik Myers
Nestle
Carolyn & CC Newell
Ian & Holly Nicholls
Thomas Nieto
Orchard Supply Hardware
Pacific Shoe - Mezlan 
Selker Parazette
John Partington
John Pham
Candy Plichta
Laura Portier-LaLumiere
Michael & Jeannie Posey
Primo Powder
Jason Rich

Rick & Hallie Rowe
Jack & Ana Rubio
Elizabeth Sandy
Joe & Stella Santoyo
Andy & Lauren Serrano
Steve & Cynthia Shannon
Mark & Kathy Stemmer
Jolene Sterling
Donald & Vicki Sutro
Tri Models Inc
Matt Trujillo
Sebastian Valente
Skylar Valles
Sunny Wiles
Jon & Debra Woodall
Bill & Stephanie Young
Weikko & Jacki Wirta

$100 -$249
Lori Adrian
Mark Albitz
AmazonSmile
William & Eileen Anderson
Jeff & Myrna Bacurin
Prem & Linda Balani
Barley Forge Brewing Company
Connie Baroldi
Melissa Baroldi
John & Susan Bixler
Arleen Blackburn
Carl & Regina Blankenhorn
Anthony Boger
John & Dede Boldin
Keith & Bethany Breiter
Dave Brouwer
Igor Bukhshteyn
Bullets & Bagels
Jack & Cheryl Candow
Captain Jack's Prime Rib  
  & Seafood Restaurant
Jamie Carter
Jeff & Susan Carlson
Barbara Charlwood
Child-Related Research, Inc.
Alvin & Patty Chin

Curtis Cienfuegos
Martin & Fern Cohen
John Collins
The Comedy & Magic Club
Corepower Yoga
Corner Bakery
Costco Wholesale
Larry & Sandra Crandall
Jane Crane
Laura Dang
Sharanjit Dhaliwal
Paul & Johanna Dombo
El Torito
Enterprise Car Sales
Gerald Wayne Faas
Lori Ann Farrell
Cathy Fikes
The Fitzgerald Family
Margaret Flavia
Linda Gallagher
Gina Gonzales
Jesse Gonzales
Sean and Corie Grange
Donna Gray
Robert Greer
Bob & Jill Grundstrom

Joanna Guerra
Patricia Hager
Aaron & Jennifer Hamilton
Clint & Erin Harris
Gregg & Debbie Haulk
John & Chris Hay
Gina Hernandez-Nakashima
Ed & Barbara Hitchcock
Patty Holohan
Nicole Mee Jung Hong
Janet & Jay Houlihan
Samantha Hour
Art & Linda Hovsepian
HS Salon
Huntington Beach Glass  
  & Mirror
Pete & Jill Jacobs
Judy Johnson
Cheri Jones
Peggy Kaler
Mike Karr
Kevin Kelly
Kendra Scott Design
Kurt & Johanna Kersten
James & Ruth Ketchersid
Debbie Killam

Keith & Lisa Krallman
Ray & Beverly Kromer
Michael Kupferstein
La Mirada Theatre
The Laguna Playhouse
Sinh Lam
Mary Ellen Lambert
Christina Leon
Ken & Lana Lester
Stacey Li
Long Beach Symphony 
  Orchestra
Chelo Loshak
Henry Louria
Patrick & Lisa Loyd
Lucy’s Tailoring and Tux
Melissa Martinez
Linda Mazzara
Tom & Carol McCann
Carey McCord
Ken & Kathy McElroy
Jennifer McInteer
Pat Mcllvain
Mark & Jennifer McNabb
Liz Meripol
Blair Minnis

Miracle Springs Resort & Spa
Father Mondor
David Munoz
Lydia Neustaedter
Adam & Tanya Newman
Justin Newton
Kim Nguyen
Kristie Nguyen
Erin Nichols
Michelle O’Haren
The Olson Company
Orange Theory
Jose & Elaine Perez
Joel Peterson
Polly’s Pies
Johnny & Mavel Ramos
Joe & Serina Randall
Shelly Ray
Lizzy Richardi
Salwa Rizkalla
Rosarito Beach Hotel
San Diego Zoo Global
Alex Sanchez
Gus & Wendy Sanchez
Sandy’s Beach Grill
Santa Anita Park

David & Cathy Segura
Robin & Joyce Shelton
Greg Smith
Solita Tacos & Margaritas
South Coast Repertory
David Spencer
Roger Stanton 
Victor & Debbie Stewart
Stonefire Grill
Isaac Swim
Paul Tapia
Brent & Angel Tassone
The Recess Room
Trader Joe’s
USS Midway Museum
Valero Wilmington Refinery
Frank & Ardel Vandenbeg
Patricio Vera-Cantoran
Les Wannell
Germain Wimmer
Marisa Winch
Doug Wolfe
Bill & Virginia Younis

*�We apologize for any errors 
or omissions.
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A PLACE TO  
BECOME AN AMBASSADOR

Our FIRST 

50 YEARS 

were amazing. 

Our NEXT  

50 YEARS 

will be EVEN BETTER!

Please share 
OUR story.

How you 
CHANGED  
LIVES  
in 2017





BGCHV.com

4. PACIFIC LIFE FOUNDATION BRANCH  
HARRY & JAYNNE BOAND GYMNASIUM 
15645 Gothard St. • Huntington Beach

714-899-5900 ext.1

5. CLUBHOUSE ACADEMY 
10200 Slater Ave. • Fountain Valley 

714-593-0753 ext. 1

3. OAK VIEW BRANCH 
17261 Oak Lane • Huntington Beach

714-842-5185 ext. 211

1. KINGSTON BRANCH, FOUNTAIN VALLEY 
16582 Brookhurst St. • Fountain Valley

714-531-2582

2. HUNTINGTON BEACH BRANCH 
2309 Delaware St. • Huntington Beach

714-374-2600

Open the Door. Take the Tour. Share our Story.

6. LEARNING CENTER
CHILD DEVELOPMENT PRESCHOOL 
17565 Los Alamos St. • Fountain Valley

714-593-0753 ext. 2

7. ROBERT MAYER
CHILD DEVELOPMENT PRESCHOOL 

15744 Goldenwest St. • Huntington Beach
714-899-5900 ext. 2

BE
A

CH

M
A

G
N

O
LI

A

SLATER

ELLIS

EU
CL

ID

ADAMS

405
WARNER

McFADDEN

EDINGER

YORKTOWNYORKTOWN

D
EL

AW
A

RE
D

EL
AW

A
RE

G
O

TH
A

RD
G

O
TH

A
RD

G
O

LD
EN

W
ES

T

BR
O

O
KH

U
RS

T
BR

O
O

KH
U

RS
T

CENTER

LO
S 

A
LA

M
O

SG
O

LD
EN

W
ES

T

LO
S 

A
LA

M
O

S

1

2

6
5

47

3

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.

7 FULL SERVICE  
CLUB SITES  

with nearly  

100,000 sq. ft. of space 

designed just for kids!


